
Town of Granville 
4157 VT Route 100 

P O Box 88 

Granville, VT 05747 

 
Invitation to Bid 

Hazardous Tree Removal 

The Town of Granville is soliciting proposals from qualified bidders for a project on Granville Class 3 

roads involving 25 to 30 trees marked with orange blazing paint.  All work will be completed from the 

existing road or shoulder and will require removal of the stumps, trunks and branches.  Contact the 

Town Clerk for a general map of locations and pictures. 

Bids and proof of insurance must be submitted to Town of Granville (via email: 

granvilletown@gmavt.net or to 4157 VT Route 100, Granville, VT 05747) no later than Monday; 

September 11, 2023 by 5:30 p.m.  Bids will be opened at the regularly scheduled Selectboard meeting. 

The project shall begin after award and must be completed no later than November 15, 2023.  All 

invoices must be submitted and received at the Town Office no later than November 30, 2023.  

The Town of Granville reserves the right to refuse any bid that it deems necessary for the best 

interests of The Town of Granville. 

Please contact Bruce Hyde, Road Commissioner at (802) 279-1811 if you have any questions. 
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